
From: stonesoupgallery@aol.com 

Date: August 4, 2017 at 11:55:36 AM EDT 

To: Kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 

Cc: <ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 

Subject: agenda #8 

Dear Ms. DeMaria  
 
I am writing to say I hope the Tree Commission will approve agenda #8, the heritage tree protection 
program. I think it's great for Key West!!! 
 
Melissa Trader 
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Subject: The Heritage Tree Program 
 
  
Dear Ms. DeMaria: 
 
Due to my work schedule I am unable to attend tonight's Tree Commission Meeting. 
 
As a homeowner in the HARC district, I am always looking for a way to keep the history alive.  I am also 
very proud of my father and 3 of my brothers who have served in the Armed Forces.  Knowing that we 
have trees here in Key West that were planted by our military who served during WWI was so exciting 
and awe inspiring.  I hope that you are able to move forward with this project. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Cissy Bourzikos 
902 Thomas St.,  
Key West, FL. 33040 
 
3059008108 
 


